Sonja Birr

For July/August Mig

From:

Greg Minikel

Sent:

Monday, June 02, 2014 10:36 PM

To:

Dan Koski; Sonja Birr Karen Dorow; Randy Junk

Cc: Subject:

FW: Spring Cleanup

Sonja,

I think we need to bring this issue to the Committee but not for June. We have too many big issues already.

Print this out and save for the July or Aug. meeting. Thanks.

From: Randy Junk

Sent: Friday, May 23, 2014 8:15 AM

To: Dan Koski

Cc: Chad Scheinoha; Karen Dorow; Greg Minikel

Subject: Spring Cleanup

Dan,

I think we need to establish (per ordinance) for next year a No Parking ban for each section of the cleanup for the week scheduled. We have placed door hangers on a few properties that cars were parked that we could not access the pile and I am getting calls that it was the neighbors car and they do not have control over the parked vehicle. So in those cases I have been making the exception because I do not have a argumentative rebuttal for their complaint. I do believe the parking ban would solve this issue and the issue of placing material after we passed through because then there would not be any excuse for us to miss any piles. I guess we should talk about this and send the idea to streets. (infrastructure)

So with that I am going to take the rest of the day off. (I came in to get the crew started and finish up some loose ends) I will be available by phone.

Randy

Randy Junk
City of Manitowoc
Operations Team Leader
Streets, Sanitary, Fleet Manager
Department of Public Infrastructure
(920) 686-6513
(920) 374-0403